
School Newsletter 
Week ending 

28th February 2025 

Monday 3rd Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm 

No clubs on Mondays.

Tuesday 4th Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm 

KS2 Origami Club: 3:15 to 4:15
KS2 Film Club: 3:15 to 4:15

Wednesday 5th Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm 

KS1 Film Club: 3:15 to 4:15

Thursday 6th Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm 

Swimming. Year 4. Please ensure swimmers have packed lunch. 
KS2 Choir Club: Lunchtime
KS1 Colouring Club: 3:15 to 4:15
KS2 Football Club: 3:15 to 4:15
KS2 Glockenspiel Club: 3:15 to 4:15

Friday 7th Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm

World Book Day – see above.Dress: book character, PJ’s or comfy!
Crusaders Club: 3:15 to 4:15

It has been lovely to see everyone for our first week back of Term 4 and we hope 
everyone had a restful half term - we can't believe we're half way through the academic 
year already! Year 4 had their first swimming session and we started our guitar and piano 
lessons on Friday mornings, not forgetting our Year 3's trumpet lessons on a Thursday - 
the school has been an abundance of beautiful sound waves! Thank you to Mr Roberts 
who came in to award our Crusaders their badges - well done to all who received those! 
We look forward to week 2, where we can't wait to start our after school clubs. Have a 
lovely weekend and we'll see you on Monday,

Mrs Sanchez,  The Kingswood Team and Hattie

Gentle reminder: Payment for Wrap Around Care 
should be made in advance or on the day of 
provision. 
Please also give our team as much notice as you 
possibly can for any late changes. Thank you. 

What’s on this week    
3/3/2025 - 7/3/2025 

World Book Day is next week … 

Friday 7th March!
As usual, we celebrate this at Kingswood on the Friday (not the Thursday as other schools 
do). This is a good chance for our children to end the week with some joyful dressing-up. 

The theme for this year’s World Book Day is ‘Read YOUR Way’. Children are invited 
to come to school in non-uniform - this could be dressed as a book character, 
wearing pyjamas, or simply in comfy clothes. 

All children will receive a book token which can be used at a number of supermarkets and 
bookshops. Just to confirm World Book Day is NOT a fundraising collection day.



A few polite reminders ... 

If you need any wellbeing advice, 
guidance or support, please 
email:
wellbeing@aspire-kent.org.uk 

Website: 
www.kingswoodkentsch.co.uk        
                
School Telephone:
01622 842674       

Email: 

office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

Reminder: We are a no nut 
school due to children having 
allergies, these include nutella 
bars. Thank you for your 
support. 

Black Trainers - A gentle 
reminder that black trainers 
are the school uniform 
footwear and other colours 
are not to be worn. Many 
thanks. 

Mornings – The gates open at 8.30am 
and the school day starts at 8.45am. If 
your child isn’t in their classroom by 
8.45 they might miss the morning 
register and will need to be signed in at 
reception. We know things happen on 
rare occasions but please do try to be 
earlier than later. Many thanks. 

Polite Request – Can we please ask 
that any payments being made to the 
school, by cash or cheque, be handed in 
to their class in an envelope with their 
name, class, amount of money & what it 
is for. There are envelopes available at 
reception. 

If you haven’t already … do sign up for clubs in Term 4!
Some clubs have very  limited numbers now – first come, first 

served.

Clubs start this coming week!

World Book Day Tokens!
Look out for your WBD tokens which will be given 
to your child

How do I use World Book Day tokens?

Children can swap their £1 token for any of the 
World Book Day books at booksellers (including 
supermarkets). Find your nearest bookseller. 

Children can use the 'Look Insides' on each of the 
£1 book pages to help them choose a book. The 
World Book Day books are a gift to children from 
booksellers and publishers.

www.worldbookday.com have lots of answers if 
you have any questions - visit their Frequently 
Asked Questions Page

 
  

Make Up is NOT to be worn in the school for any 
year group. It isn’t needed and can be a distraction for the 
children to be considering cosmetics at a young age. There are 
many years ahead for make up in their lives! :o) 

Earrings – Please note that only small studs should 
be worn in school. If there are any active weeks, 
then earrings should be removed. Earrings are also 
not permitted in PE lessons. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

A rummage in the 
cupboards!

At the end of March we will be 
holding a sale for Mother’s 
Day gifts.

Do you have any scents, 
smellies or treat items that you 
would be happy to donate to 
the school for this?

These will be gifts for the 
school Pop Up Shop. 

Many thanks!

In reception

there are some

leaflets from

The Historic 
Dockyard

Chatham

about their Lego 
activities this year 
… Brick Wrecks!

Do pop in and 
take a leaflet!
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